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26th February 1947.

Dear Sirs,
Hotor Trawler “"THORINA".

with reference to your letter dated 24th
ultimo regarding the above mentioned vessel,
I have to inform you thet no further generator
test certificates have been received in this
office, and I shall be glad if you will forward

them as soon as possible.
Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Clagsification Comnittee,

The Surveyors,

HULL.
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